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This is your new cloak room.  
This is where you will hang your 

coat in your 
new school. 
You will 
have a peg 
with your 
name on. 

You will put your PE bag on the 
shelf at the top and your book 
bag at the bottom. 



 
 
 
 
 
This is your outdoor area. You 
can ride a bike around the track, 
make an 
obstacle course, 
read a book 
under the tree, 
build a boat, 
play with the water wall and so 

much more! 
You can choose 
things from the 
shed to play with. 



 
This is your 
new 
classroom. We 
do lots of 
things in our 

classroom like making things in 
the art area, doing puzzles, 
building with the 
Lego, making small 
worlds for 
dinosaurs or farm 
animals, making 

delicious food with 
the playdough and 
playing in the home 
corner. 



 
Here is where 
we are going 
to do Forest 
School. It is 
called the 

Gruffalo Wood. We do lots of 
exploring in here and make lots 
of nice things.  
 

You will need 
to bring your 
own wellies – 
you have your 
very own welly 
spot! 



 

  
 
Here is where you go for lunch. 
You order your dinner in the 
morning at the computer. We 
have lots of nice things for 
dinner and Mrs Thomas the 
Cook is very kind. You can 
always bring your own packed 
lunch if you want to. 



 
Mrs Butler will be 
in Class Antarctica. 
She will be around 
to help you in your 
new classroom. 
She is very kind 
and smiles a lot.  

 
Mrs Keyland will 
also be in Class 
Antarctica. She’s 
lovely too and will 
always help you 
when you need it.  



 
“I am Miss 
Roberts, I am one 
of your new 
teachers. I will 
teach you on a 
Monday, Tuesday 
and Wednesday. 
 

 I enjoy reading funny stories 
and building. I can’t wait to 
meet you so that we can play in 
the classroom and the outdoor 
area together.” 



“I am Mrs 
Davies your 
other new 
teacher. I will 
teach you on 
a Wednesday, 
Thursday and 
Friday.  
 
I like playing lots of games and 
being cooked for in the home 
corner. I’m really looking 
forward to meeting everyone 
and sharing lots of fun 
together.”   



 
We hope you enjoy your book 
all about your new school. We 
are very happy that you are 
going to be coming to school 
and you are going to be in our 
class. We wonder what kind of 
things we will learn together 
and what kind of adventures we 
will have. 
 

Love from 
Miss Roberts and Mrs Davies 

xxx 


